COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL

[image: image1.png]



Terenure/Rathfarnham Area Committee Meeting (2)

Tuesday 7th March 2006

Question No. 1
Question: Councillor C. Keane

"To ask the Manager to list the Laneways in the Terenure/Rathfarnham electoral area that will be cleaned in 2006?”

Reply:
There is no specific budget provision in 2006 for the cleaning of laneways.  

Many of the laneways in the Terenure / Rathfarnham area were cleaned in 2005 and this work has continued into 2006.  In general the litter warden refers laneways requiring attention to the cleansing section on an ongoing basis.  Many areas have been brought to the Council’s attention through representations made by elected members. Commitments given in response to these representations will be dealt with in the coming months.

